
Announcement Fees 
Subject:	Adjustments of the Banco di Caribe fee list

Dear customer(s), 

To be able to continue providing cost efficient solutions, we have upgraded our operational services to 
more online alternatives. As we are focusing on more digital ways of doing business, we are encouraging 
you to make more use of our BdC Online platform and other online services available on our website. 

These options that make your life easier are more convenient and less costly. Consequently, we have 
adjusted our fees accordingly. Effective July 15, 2020, the bank applied a new fee list, which is valid for all 
Banco di Caribe’s Curaçao account holders.

You can view the most frequently used fees on our website through the following link: 
https://www.bancodicaribe.com/customer-service/fees. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact us at info@bancodicaribe.com.   

We trust to have informed you accordingly and stay, 

Yours sincerely,
 

Management Banco di Caribe N.V.   
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